Master Planning Committee of University of Alaska Fairbanks

MEMORANDUM

Date:

September 30, 2011

To:

Brian Rogers, Chancellor

From:

Deb Horner, Co-Chair

Derek Miller, Co-Chair

Re:

MPC Recommendation 2011-16 – Thompson Drive Gateway Sign

The MPC recommends that the original Thompson Drive Gateway Sign be given priority and that a structural redesign of the sign be conducted to minimize costs.

Motion made by Gary Newman (Seconded by Chuck Kuhns).

Motion passed with no objections.

Thank you.

DEM